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Comment - Because my 44y.o. son, who has a chronic mental illness, makes about $150 too much 
with his SSDI, he is not able to participate in treatment programs(group homes; daily assistance with 
meds, meals, etc.; and more wrap around services) that would keep him safe, increase his quality of 
life, and substantially lower hospitalizations and frequency of episodes. Expanding Medicaid would 
greatly assist in his receiving better services. After child support and medicare payments are 
deducted, he has less than $800/mo. to live on which will not cover any additional medical or 
supportive services that could help him be safe and more stable.
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